
 

 
 
 
Members of the Bellevue Board of Education: 
 
 
Please be advised that the Bellevue Independent School District has reviewed and 
implemented best practices regarding data security and privacy, pursuant to 702 KAR 1:170. 
 
 
Among the best practices in place are: 

• Continued staff communication on data security and privacy 
• Limit access to data based on “need to know” 
• Various network and file server security measures 
• Increase in password strength (15-character pass phrase for all staff) 
• Single sign-on ability in third-party applications 
• Enable multi-factor authentication for all staff 
• Review of third-party data applications for proper use of student data and protection of 
Personal Identifiable Information 

 
 
I will be happy to answer any additional questions you may have. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Jim Seward 
District Technology Coordinator 
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